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Secretary Gray Advocates for Second Amendment Rights in 
Wyoming Capitol Complex 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – On April 10, 2024, the State Building Commission began the process 
to explore rules and policies allowing persons lawfully carrying concealed weapons in Wyoming to 
carry a concealed weapon in the portions of the Capitol Complex that are under the jurisdiction and 
control of the State Building Commission. The Secretary of State is a member of the State Building 
Commission. 

“In Wyoming, we are pro-gun and pro Second Amendment,” Secretary Gray said. 
“Although it would have been preferable for a more formal motion to have passed, today’s 
discussion marks a good start for safety and security in the Capitol Complex by beginning the 
process to reduce the number of soft targets and allow concealed carry in the Capitol. This has been 
a long time coming. While the Commission’s authority is more limited than the recently vetoed bill 
that would have repealed gun free zones in Wyoming, I am very excited that the State Building 
Commission will begin the rulemaking process to allow concealed carry in the Capitol, and look 
forward to continuing to advance the Second Amendment in our state.” 
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